Azre You CoNCERNED ABOUT
CLEAN AIR, SoiL. ANp WaTER

In Your Nriguora00D?

Naifional studies show that most pollution is found in
African-American or low-income communities.

The NAACP and the Ecology Center have joined to
address environmental concerns in the Ypsilanti area,
and will hold a series of community meetings to discuss
these issues. If you are concerned about clean air, soil
or water in your neighborhood, please plan on attending
this first meeting to share your concerns: |

7 p.m., Tuesday, February 28, 1995
Perry Child Development Center
550 Perry St., Ypsilanti

The Ecology Center and the NAACP don't think you
should compromise your health or your quality of life
for someone else's pollution. It's time to find solutions

to pollution!
For more information about this meeting or the Ypsilanti Pollution
Prevention Project, please call Jennifer Jamison Lofton, NAACP,
at 480-9654 or Stacey Fallis, Ecology Center, at 761-3186.

- -printed on recycled paper-




